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March 16, 2015

Mike Katz-Lacabe
46 Estabrook Street
San Leandro, CA 94577

Re: Public Records Act Request dated February 23, 2015
Dear Mr. Katz-Lacabe:

The San Bernardino County Sheriff's Department ("Departiment”) received your Public
Records Act request on March 4, 2015, and forwarded it to our office for handling. In
your request, you seek: “The non-disclosure agreement between the San Bernardino
County Sheriff and the FBI concerning cellular telephone surveillance and monitoring
equipment from Harris Corporation (KingFish, StingRay, Hailstorm, etc.) or Boeing
(DRTBox);” “Any MOU/agreement for sharing/use of cellular telephone surveillance and
monitoring equipment;” “Harris Corporation or Boeing Company Terms and Conditions;”
“Any notifications about public records act requests regarding StingRay, KingFish,
Hailstorm or other Harris equipment or Boeing Company equipment sent by the San
Bernardino County Sheriff to the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) since January 1,
2012 and responses from the FBI since January 1, 2012;” and “Any notifications about
public records act requests regarding StingRay, KingFish, Hailstorm or other Harris
equipment or Boeing Company equipment sent by the San Bernardino County Sheriff to
the Harris Corporation or Boeing Company since January 1, 2012 and responses from
the Harris Corporation and Boeing Company since January 1, 2012."

Pursuant to California Government Code §6253, subdivision (c), we are requesting an
extension of fourteen (14) days to review your request. We will contact you again on or
about March 30, 2015, and provide you with an update on the status of your request.

Sincerely,

JEAN-RENE BASLE
County Counsel

s

HEBE W. CHU
Deputy County Counsel
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Algeris B Ford
Richard Luczak



